
 

 

 
 

 
 

               
 
Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year!  
 

Welcome back to our returning families and the new Bulldogs joining us this school year! We 

are excited and eager to begin the year strong by partnering with you to support student 

achievement at BridgePrep Academy. 

 

The first day of school is on August 11, 2025, at 8:00 am. Instruction will begin on the first day 

of school and will include establishing important routines and expectations. These expectations 

will support learning and ensure that student achievement is TOP Priority at BPA. Let’s have 

100% attendance on day 1. We are setting goals for our students to achieve at their highest 

potential which will take teamwork and strategy. Our students are capable and ready to shine, 

let’s gear up to assist them in every way that we can.  

 

You are a vital part of the team, and we are excited to work alongside you. Our teachers and 

staff are dedicated to helping our scholars reach their full potential in a safe and nurturing 

learning environment. With us all working together, there is nothing that we can’t accomplish. 

 
Warm regards, 
 

 
Dr. Kerri Yuhas 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


